
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To commemorate his outstanding service to the LBJ School of Public Affairs for over 40 years, students, friends, 
family and colleagues of Professor Dave Warner have joined together to establish an endowed student fellowship in 
his name. Please consider making a gift or a pledge at a level most comfortable to you. 
 
1. CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Name:           

Home address:         

City:      State:    Zip code:    

Telephone:             

Email address:         

 
Total amount of contribution  $   
 
I plan on making my gift in the following way: 
p   As a one-time gift. 
p   As a five-year pledge with a yearly payment via check or credit card.  (For example - If you pledge a total 

gift of $2,500 over 5 years, you will make a pledge payment of $500 each year.) 
The University of Texas will send you annual pledge reminders to send your gift.    

p   By making monthly payments by credit card.  (For example – If you pledge a total gift of $2,500 over 5 
years, or $500/year, The University of Texas will charge your credit card $41.67 each month) 

 
3. PAYMENT OPTIONS 
 
p   I/We will make a one-time/annual/monthly donation by check.  My first pledge payment is enclosed.  

AMOUNT ENCLOSED $   
p   I/We will make a one-time/annual/monthly donation by credit card.   Please charge $_____ for the first 

payment to my:  
p   MasterCard p   Visa p   American Express p   Discover 

Name on Card:      

Card #:       

Exp. Date:      

p   I would like to make all gifts for this pledge on this credit card. 

p   My company will match this gift.  I will contact my company’s matching gift program and fill out the proper 
paperwork to ensure the match is fulfilled.   

 

Pledge Signature:        Date:    

Gifts can be made online at http://lbj.utexas.edu/davewarnerfellowship 
 
Checks should be made out to The University of Texas at Austin and sent with this pledge form to:  
The University of Texas at Austin * LBJ School * Attention: Rachel Ciullo * PO Box Y * Austin, TX 78713 
Check memo box: David Warner Graduate Fellowship 
 
Giving Questions? 
Maggie Gilburg, Director of Development    
maggie.gilburg@austin.utexas.edu or (512) 471-2760  



	
  

  
 

Thank you for your contribution! 
 
 
 
 
 

When you ask Dave Warner, a man who has authored 65 
articles and book chapters as well as served on various 
state and local advisory boards, how he has accomplished 
so much in his career, he humbly responds with, “It was 
fortuitous, as most things in life are.”  
 
But the impact Dave has made on both the LBJ School and 
the broader community is no accident. Since joining the 
LBJ School more than 40 years ago, Dave has directed a 
number of student policy research projects, one of which 
resulted in the creation of the Texas Diabetes Council. 
Throughout his career, Dave has taken pride in not only his 
work, but also in the many successes of his students. 
 
“Dave Warner has always had a strong commitment to improving America and the world,” Herb Rubenstein, Dave’s 
former student, said. “Plus, he has an uncanny ability to teach and inspire students. His keen mind and ability to 
relate to people make him a great professor, great researcher, great writer and great colleague.” 
 
In addition to the admiration of his students, Dave has gained esteem and respect from his many colleagues. Robert 
Wilson, Mike Hogg Professor of Urban Policy who served as Dean ad Interim in the fall of 2015, said of Dave, “For 
four decades, Dave has served as a faculty leader for all segments of the LBJ School. Perhaps his most important 
intellectual contribution has been in securing a platform for health policy at the school, the university and state. His 
enduring legacy will be the extraordinary network of alumni working in the health arena in the state, the nation and 
around the world.” 
 
“I’m proud of the school,” Dave says. “It would be hard to find another place historically where students have been 
so mutually supportive, and where they graduated with the skills and capacities that enabled them to thrive so 
effectively in a complex and changing environment. I hope future classes can follow their interests and work with 
others to accomplish significant things.” 
 
10 Fast Facts About Dave Warner 

1.   Dave’s favorite restaurant in Austin is Fonda San Miguel. He sampled the menu before the restaurant 
officially opened in 1975 and has kept going back.  

2.   Dave teaches a unique undergraduate class: Warren Buffett and Bill Gates: How they got rich and how they 
will give their money away.  

3.   Dave loves movies, and goes to the movies about once a week. His movie preferences? Typically artistic 
films.  

4.   Dave has been part of the same book club since 1981, and has read thousands of books.  
5.   He has published research on all 25 of his Policy Research Projects (PRP). These faculty-led, nine month 

courses require graduate students to conduct research and develop materials to benefit a nonprofit or public 
sector client. 

6.   He’s a Red Sox fan, but he also roots for the Longhorns. 
7.   Dave has a love for cards and is an excellent bridge player 
8.   Dave lived in India while working on his Master’s from Syracuse. 
9.   When Dave was studying at Princeton, he appeared on the TV game-show Jeopardy, and came in second 

place. 
10.   Dave has served as a consultant for various healthcare organizations, including the World Health 

Organization in the area of trade in health services and movement of people across borders to receive health 
services. 


